
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway                                                                                   Term : Summer 2   2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Well what a year it has been! We have had so much fun in 

Conway Class and we will all be sad to go in different 

directions at the end of term. We have lots of amazing 

memories from this year.  

 

We have done lots of exciting things this term! 

 

Every single pupil in Conway Class has had fantastic 

moments this year:  

 

Charlie- Your understanding has been amazing this year. 

You have come along leaps and bounds in so many 

aspects.  

Eric- It has been so wonderful to see you build trusting 

relationships with adults, with beautiful eye contact (and 

smiles) with us.  

James- Your confidence has grown so much in so many 

ways. It is lovely to see you confidently exploring more.  

Jim- Your chattiness has been so brilliant this year, we 

cannot wait to hear what you say next! 

Josh- Your ability to ask for things you want/need has been 

so wonderful to see this year. Especially funny action songs 

with adults.  

Lexie- Your giggles and dancing have been so infectious this 

year. It has been wonderful to see how well your 

understanding has come along too!  

Sonny- We will not forget your beautiful singing, and learning 

to ask for what you want with visuals!   

Tom- Your cheeky grin and laugh has been wonderful to 

hear. Your understanding and attention skills are getting 

better and better every day.  

 

Well done to everyone in Conway Class for what you have 

achieved this year- we are all so proud.  

Conway Class staff wish you all a wonderful summer holiday 

and we look forward to seeing you all in September, even if 

it is from a distance.  

 

Dates to remember- Term starts Friday 3rd September  

 

 

 

 
 

  


